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2.

Enhanced Achievement-  Woodland set a goal of establishing a 50 minute teaching block in the area of Science in order to increase our science scores at the 5th grade level.  This was achieved and we await test scores to reveal the effectiveness of this time frame.

Curriculum and Instruction-  Woodland placed writing as an overall school need.  We made this our main goal and utilized our Professional Development Funds to meet this goal.  We spent 18 hours in mandated Professional Development.  We saw an increase in writing preparation time by teachers before requiring students to write.  This also incorporated responding to Open Response Questions.

Commitees- This year our committes were much more involved.  Commitees reviewed policies and made changes as necessary.  The planning commitee reviewed the budget and we increased the amount homeroom teachers would receive to better meet the needs of our students.  

Student Assignment- Students were divided by their grade level teachers.  Students were divided by sex, ethnicity, and ability.

3.  Success Stories

· Woodland Elementary adopted the slogan "We Succeed- No Excuses- No Exceptions"  We continued to make gains toward our goal of Proficiency.  Our overall KPR report continues to show growth.  Our greatest accomplishment came in the area of Writing Portfolios.  While we continue to be below the State and District scores, we continue to make this an area of concentration.  Overall, we have made gains and reduced our number of Novice.

· Our Academic Team came in 1st place in district competition.

· Woodland Elementary, along with Vine Grove Elementary used valuable Professional Development hours to develop units of study to address the Exit Expectations of Hardin County in the areas of Science, Social Studies, Practical Living, and Arts and Humanities.

· Kay Robertson received National Board Certification, which brings our total number of staff with NBC to 5.

